
Jonathan Mennuti  takes over duty as PDHR and Brčko District
Supervisor

High Representative Christian Schmidt welcomed the appointment of  Jonathan Mennuti  as the new Principal
Deputy High Representative and Brčko District Supervisor today.

“It is my pleasure to welcome Jonathan Mennuti as my Principal Deputy at the Office of the High Representative
and as the new Brčko District Supervisor. I am certain that his vast experience and knowledge of the situation in
the region will contribute significantly to the implementation of the OHR’s mission.

At the same time, I commend the United States’ unwavering dedication and support to a single, sovereign BiH,”
said the High Representative.

PDHR Mennuti’s biography can be found on the OHR website.
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